
Are you a STEM-focused undergrad?

From computers and cellphones, cars, bank ATMs and more, semiconductors 

and other microelectronics are central to the operations of the items that 

fuel our everyday lives. Now, you can explore the field of semiconductor 

manufacturing and get credit toward your degree at the five-week Ohio 

Semiconductor Education and Research Program (SERP) Summer Institute 

at Kent State University by learning about the tools you’ll need to successfully 

enter this fast-growing industry.

You’ll have the option to live on Kent State University’s beautiful campus while 

participating in this intensive, hands-on program and engage with fellow 

students from universities throughout Northeast Ohio.

A Summer Institute  
designed for you

JUNE 8 – JULY 12, 2023

Register and learn more about important deadlines, 
housing and financial aid by scanning the QR code  
or visiting www.kent.edu/semiconductor-education.

SCAN TO GET STARTED!

This summer, start your journey to an exciting career 
in the semiconductor and microelectronics industry!


